
 

 

 

November 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

FRENCH VISIT TO PARIS, 8-12 JULY 2024 

 

We are pleased to be able to confirm that your son/daughter has secured a place on the visit to 

Paris next July.  Based on the number of students, the cost will be £760 

 

In order to make the payments to the tour company, we require monthly instalments as follows: 

 

Amount Due by Amount Due by 

£110 4 December 2023 £110 4 March 2024 

£110 4 January 2024 £110 4 April 2024 

£110 4 February 2024 £110 4 May 2024 

 

I would like to remind you that payments are non-refundable except for cancellation due to 

medical reasons, confirmed by a doctor, or on compassionate grounds, and that you have agreed 

to make all instalment payments by the due dates. The school will have insurance for the duration 

of our visit, should we need to make a claim. 

 

We plan to hold a meeting at school shortly after Easter, which we hope you will be able to 

attend. It should last no more than 45 minutes and will give you a chance to hear about the likely 

itinerary, meet the parents of other participating students, as well as ask any general or specific 

questions you may have.  

 

In the meantime, please ensure your son/daughter has or will have a valid passport.  Current 

advice is for passports to be valid for at least six months after the scheduled return date. 

 

If you have any queries about the visit, do not hesitate to contact me, or Mrs Cooper in the 

finance office, or email office@waddesdonschool.com 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

H Fitzgerald 

Subject Leader for MFL/Group Leader 
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